
   
 

   
 

   
 

  
 

    
  

 
 

 

   
  

 
   

  
 

 
 

  
   

 
 

  
 

  
  

 
   

 
     

WORKSHOP ITEM SUMMARY SHEET 
VILLAGE COUNCIL MEETING 

December 9, 2020 

Agenda Item: 

Estero Chamber of Commerce presentation of their Strategic Plans for Future Growth 
and Impact and request for financial support. 

Description: 

Each year in the past the Chamber of Commerce has attended or provided the Village 
with their plans for the coming year. At the same time, they have asked for financial 
support for their mission. 

Last year the Village provided $25,000 to the Chamber.  Of course, the COVID Crisis has 
dramatically affected our business community and altered the approach of the 
Chamber. 

Financial Impact: 

We understand that the Chamber will be requesting on-going financial support from the 
Village. Given that the Village has provided an annual contribution funds are available in 
the budget for an appropriation, subject to Village Council approval. 

Per the Village Council Rules of Procedure, a request for funding would normally come 
to the Council for discussion at a Workshop.  Should the Council reach a consensus or 
otherwise direct the staff to prepare a formal budget allocation formal action would 
occur at your next meeting on January 6th. 

Attachments: 

1. 2021 Strategic Plans for Future Growth and Impact 
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